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McGill Universityp'!:7Qr:IftVImVJff Denartment of Physiology 
December 13, 1935■v
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Mrs. .,ac. urray,
Secretary to the Principal 
McGill University.

Dear Mrs. MacMurray,

I am returning the enclosed copies of Dr. Babkin’s 
correspondence from your files.
you very much for kindly allowing him to see them.

Dr. Babkin asks me to thank

Yours sincerely,

Secretary.

Ends.


